
September 30 is a national statutory 

holiday to commemorate the National 

Day for Truth and Reconciliation. 

The designation of  this day is in response to one of  the Truth and                    

Reconciliation Commission’s 94 Calls to Action and is meant to honour             

survivors, their families, and communities.  

Please spend time on this day in quiet reflection and prayer or participate in a 

community event. 

The City of  North Bay is hosting a ceremony at 7:00 PM which will be                        

live-streamed on the city’s website and social media channels. 

VISIT 

https://www.northbay.ca/news-media-advisories/city-recognizes-national-truth

-and-reconciliation-day/ 

 

The Pro-Cathedral is committed to thoughtful, honourable dialogue between our 

Church and First Nation Indigenous Peoples.   

Visit our website at procathedral.ca under Indigenous Peoples and find out more 

about the territory we reside on.  Take the opportunity to visit the links posted,       

especially the Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada:  http://www.trc.ca/    

The TRC carried out extensive research, including hearing from Residential                     

Survivors, their families, members of their communities, former staff of residential 

schools and others.   Visit the TRC site to hear their stories. 

Read the Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada: 94 Calls to Action 
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